Good evening Ram Family,

This Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

I hope that everyone had a great Thanksgiving Holiday and break.

This week we will have a mandatory Winter Sports meeting on Tuesday, November 28 at 6:15 pm. This meeting is for parents of students participating in Winter sports.

Make-Up Picture Day is Tuesday, November 28.  We will only have students take pictures who were either absent on the original picture day or who are PAYING or have PAID for a package.

This is also an early reminder that the Book Fair will be here during the week of December 11 through December 15.

I have attached the afterschool tutoring schedule that will also be posted on our website. Please communicate with your student's teachers if your child plans to stay after school.

We will continue to "Charge Ahead" for the next 3 weeks until we get out for the Christmas Holidays.
